
NORTHWEST INTERAGENCY 
PRINTING COUNCIL 

West Coast Fall 2007 Meeting/Training (open to Federal printing specialists, nation-wide) 

October 22-26, 2007 
U.S. Government Printing Office 

4735 East Marginal Way South, Seattle, WA 98134 
 

Contacts: 
Wini Weber:   wweber@fs.fed.us   707-562-9207 

Glenda Franich: glenda_franich@fws.gov   503-872-2705 
David Goldberg: dgoldberg@gpo.gov   206-764-3726, ext. 20 

Diane Abeyta, NAM   dabeyta@gpo.gov   Blackberry – 303-345-1764 
 
Please RSVP no later than 04 October 2007. Please complete this request for information if you 

plan to attend and fax or return by email to Glenda Franich at 503/231 2364. 
Contact Wini or Glenda if you have not received an agenda and would like one to review. 

 
Your Name ______________________________________________________________ 
Agency/Organization ______________________________________________________ 

Address ________________________________________________________________ 

Telephone No. ________________________  Fax No. ___________________________ 

Email Address: ___________________________________________________________ 

Position/Job Title: ________________________________________________________ 

Major Duties at Work: _____________________________________________________ 

What information would you most like to learn and/or take back with you? ___________ 

 _______________________________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

I plan to attend: 
[  ] Monday Simplified Purchase Agreement (SPA) Training with USGPO 
[  ] Tuesday Training: "Cross-Media Publishing: Strategies for Creating Your Content Once and                              

Using It For Print Publishing - Acrobat PDF & Web” presented by Bevi Chagnon 
[  ] Wednesday NIPC Meeting and Presentations: USGPO & American Multimedia Inc. 
[  ] Thursday NIPC Meeting and discussions with  

Jim Bradley, Managing Director, Customer Services;    
Jeff Horbinski, Manager, Office of Content Acquisition Library Services & Content Mgt;   
Patricia Hammond, Director, Institute for Federal Printing & Electronic Publishing 

[  ] Friday SPA Training with USGPO staff     [  ] Personal consultation with GPO staff 
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